
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A very warm welcome to all our visitors! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Refreshments will be served in the hall after the 10.45am 
Mass on Sunday. If you could take a turn, please sign the 
rota in the hall. 
 

Catholic Maritime Charity Stella Maris (formerly called 
Apostleship of the Sea) is very grateful for this parish’s 
prayer and financial support of its work on Sea Sunday last 
year.  To report back on the use of those funds, it invites 
parishioners to join an online update and thank you 
webinar on Tuesday 28th May from 7:30pm to 9:00pm. 
You will hear about the impact of your generosity on the lives 
of seafarers, fishers, and their families over the last year. Its 
CEO and chaplains will share inspiring stories of how they 
have helped seafarers and fishers through your support. To 
register for this virtual event, please 
visit www.stellamaris.org.uk/thankyou2024  

 
Please join us at the Third Annual Mass for Marriage on 
Saturday June 8th at Midday  at Plymouth 
Cathedral.  Send us your anniversaries to add to the Order 
of Service - whether you have been married for one week or 
sixty + years (or about to marry). Let us know too when your 
wedding will take place if you are engaged. Light 
refreshments will be provided and (not so light) wedding 
cake. For further information please contact:    
 deborah.vankroonenburg@prcdtr.org.uk 
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Saturday 25th May No Vigil Mass  

     

This Sunday we welcome Monsignor Bart Nannery to both Parishes 
 
Sunday 26th           The Most Holy Trinity  

 

 Tavistock 9am Mass People of the Parish 

 Yelverton 10.45am Mass Gill White RIP Ian & Anne Wood 55th Wedding Anniversary 

                           There will be No Masses during the week  

    

Saturday 1st June       No Vigil Mass   

     

  

Sunday 2nd             The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

 Tavistock 9am Mass People of the Parish 

 Yelverton 10.45am Mass Fr Michael Cole RIP 
  
 

 

WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 26TH MAY 2024 THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

(Readings: Dt 4:32-34.39-40  Ps 32  Rom 8:14-17  Mt 28:16-20) 
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(Readings: Ac 2:42-47 Ps 117  1P1:3-9  Jn 20:19-31) 
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Please pray for: 
 

all those whose anniversaries occur at this time:   
Nora Partridge, Margarita Phelan, Denis McMahon, 

Agnes Milne 

the sick and/or housebound including: Margaret 
Davies, Ian Kilpatrick, Canon Denis Collin, Anne 
Stanton, Seth Marks, Margaret Drayton, Mary Boon, 
Paul Gray, Joy Jewell, Robert Edwards, Lynn Nettleton, 
Leslie Longhurst, Eileen Hoy, and Monica Finn. 
 

N.B. Masses 

Unfortunately, there will be no Saturday evening 

Masses until 29th June as we are unable to get cover 

for the Vigil Masses during Father’s holiday. 

Sunday services will be as normal. 

 

  

 

 

If you require the services of a Priest urgently whilst Fr Cyriacus is away, please contact Canon John Deeny in 

the first instance—01566 773166.   Non urgent requests can be directed to the Parish Secretary, via the Parish 

Office. 

 

No Children’s Liturgy this Sunday or the 2nd June as 
it is half term. 
Children’s Liturgy recommences on Sunday 9th June. 

 

Please note: the Parish Office will be closed 

w/c10/06/24—No e-mails will be accessed from pm 

07/06/24-17/06/24 inclusive.  Newsletters for 

Sunday 16/06/24 will be printed on 07/06/24. 
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Diocesan Pilgrimage to Crediton on Sunday 9th June at 

St Boniface Church, Park Rd, Crediton presided over by 

Cannon Paul Cummins. Parishioners are warmly invited to 

the celebration of the Feast of Saint Boniface, Patron of our 

Diocese.   Pilgrims are invited to gather from 4:00 pm at the 

Church for Vespers and Benediction. Light refreshments 

will be provided. For further information, please see poster 

or e-mail crediton@prcdtr.org.uk. Parking is available 

nearby for coaches. 

Jesus is in the house! (Mark 2:1) Come and encounter 

Him.  A day for all ages, at St Cuthbert’s Conference 

Centre, Buckfast Abbey 10am-6pm Saturday 29th June.  

Hot/cold drinks included, optional two course lunch or bring 

your own packed lunch.   Please contact info@swccr.org.uk 

for more information or if you have any questions.  (Further 

details on the Holy Cross website under Events) 

The Shape of Authentic Hope:  In this difficult, 
disillusioned age, why do we need the Church?   In 
preparing for the Jubilee year 2025, Pope Francis has 
asked us to explore. the key documents of Vatican II.  Bill 
Keimig, Deputy Director of the Catechetical Institute 
Franciscan University of Steubenville, in his visit to the UK, 
he will be speaking to us about the document on the Church 
(Lumen Gentium: A light to all peoples). Come and join us 
at Schiller Hall, Buckfast Abbey on Wednesday June 26th 
6-8pm. The event will begin at 5pm with tea/coffee and 
chance to connect and chat with Bill and his team. To 
reserve a place contact: 
deborah.vankroonenburg@prcdtr.org.uk Or: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=I
mGab5THgECYLxFSFnRJd76Dtpj19ZZEhXH6wK1wfpJU
OVdPSDlLTU1MVzgwTzU0VVkzVjc0M0ZBTC4u 
 

Wills Week—The Catholic Children’s Society (Plymouth) 

has teamed up with Tozers Solicitors who have a long 

history of being legal advisers to the Diocese of Plymouth 

and CCSP and will be holding their first ever Wills Week w/c 

17 June 2024.  Tozers have offices in Exeter, Newton Abbot 

and Teignmouth and they have kindly offered us 10 

appointments for our parishioners to make a simple will to 

provide security for themselves, their loved ones, and the 

children of the future.  Tozers have suggested a small 

donation be made to CCSP and they will then waive their 

usual fee which is considerably more.  They have 

suggested a donation of £300 and this payment would be 

made to Tozers during the appointment and then they will 

ensure the payment is sent to CCSP.  To request more 

information, or to book an appointment to make a simple 

will with a member of the team from Tozers, please email 

enquiries@tozers.co.uk or call 01392 

207020.  Appointments during Wills Week will be offered on 

a first come first served basis although if you are unable to 

make w/c 14 June 2024, Tozers can offer a little flexibility 

in their appointment schedule. 

  

  

 

 

The Plymouth Catenian Circle : The Plymouth Catenians are 

a group of Catholic men ages from 18 to 95 who meet socially 

each month to support each other in their faith and in their 

family life.  We meet at Boringdon Golf club on the 3rd 

Thursday of each month.  We have an active social 

programme which includes walks, pub visits, visiting speakers, 

boules, barbecues, quizzes.  Our wives also have a full 

programme of events.  If you wish to know more visit our 

website: www.cateniancircles.org.uk/plymouth,  or ask to be 

introduced to one of our members at Holy Cross or contact 

David Leah, Dleah55@msn.com.  

 
Tavistock Foodbank.  For your information the following 
goods are urgently required at our food bank:  Long life milk, 
Fruit juice, Coffee, Tinned fruit, Biscuits, Pot noodles 
                                                                           Thank you 

Parish Notices: - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonus Ball News:   On 19th May The Martha Group won with 

ball number 29. They won £25. There were 37 subscribers that 

night so £12 went to church funds. 

 

The Parish Safeguarding Representative is 
Sue Walsh. 
 
Newsletter: Sue Walsh (Tel: 07767480807) or 

email: svwalsh@hotmail.com (All items for the 

newsletter by noon on a Wednesday please). 

 

Parish Secretary – Ann Ruth 

Telephone Number: 01822 613802 

e-mail: yelverton@prcdtr.org.uk 
Office Hours: Wednesday and Friday 9am – 4pm 

 

Collections 11th & 12th May: 
Loose: £171.30    

Standing Orders:     £327 
                              CAFOD WALK £282  

World Communications Day £237  
Mass Attendance: Sat 36  Sun 39 

  
Collections 18th & 19th May  

Loose: £139.15  & Card Reader £15 
Standing Orders:  £440 

                              CAFOD WALK £10  
Mass Attendance: Sat 30  Sun 61 

             Thank you. 

 

Holy Cross is part of Plymouth Diocesan Trust  (Registered Charity No 213227) 

 

Pope’s Intentions for May — For the formation of Men and Women Religious, and Seminarians 

We pray that men and women religious, and seminarians, grow in their own vocational journey through human, pastoral, 

spiritual and community formation, that leads them to be credible witnesses of the Gospel.  

 

 

Don’t forget - We now have our Credit Card Giving 
Machine up and running at the back of the Church on the 
windowsill next to the organ. Please make use of this 
machine for your donations —you can also opt to Gift 
Aid.  Each time we have a retiring collection the machine 
will be updated for that cause. 
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